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Catherine Haley 
Circulation Dept. 
Main Library 

Dear Catherine, 

association of university and college employees 

January 13, 1981 

As per your phone call of January 13, I am enclosing an A.U.C.E. membership record 
form to be filled out by you and returned to our office. 

Upon receipt of your membership record form, and the one dollar initiation fee, we 
will send you a copy of our current collective agreement and a copy of AUCE Local 
l's By-Laws. If you already have these items, please let me know when you return the 
completed form. 

Thank you for informing us of your situation. We appreciate your concern and co-operation 
in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Lymer 
Secretary - Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


